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GS/AIGETOA/2020/20                                                                                                                Dated 30.03.2020 
 

To, 
Shri P. K. Purwar Ji 
The Chairman & Managing Director, 
BSNL, Corporate Office, New Delhi 
 

Subject: One day salary contribution of BSNL employees towards Prime Minister Cares Fund –Reg. 
     

Respected Sir, 
 

AIGETOA wants to intimate here that, we the employees of BSNL is standing shoulder by shoulder with 
people of the country in this testing time and confident that we will sail through this challenging time 
with togetherness and cohesiveness. The size and volume engulfed by this pandemic crisis of Carona 
virus across the world is unprecedented and now it’s trying to spread in our country. The Government 
is trying its best to restrict its swell and extend all support to the people in this crisis. The BSNL 
employees are also dedicatedly involved to provide optimum telecom network to ensure people to 
people communication in this nationwide lock-down, implemented to check community spread of the 
deadly Carona virus. 
 

Further, as a citizen of the country, we stand to the occasion and ready to extend all possible help to 
People and the Government to fight over the crisis. One of the best ways is to contribute to the Prime 
Minister Cares Fund to give our support to the various initiatives undertaken in its ambit. Hence, we 
appeal for One-Day Salary deduction (voluntarily) from all employees towards Prime Minister Cares 
Fund for the cause of COVID-19 as we have done in past on many occasions. This will be a small 
contribution from our side towards the needy people through Prime Minister Cares Fund. This may be 
handed over to the Hon’ble Prime Minister by your good self on behalf of the BSNL Parivar and our 
commitment may also be conveyed. This will further strengthen believe of the people that BSNL is not 
for business but for service of the nation and stand with the people in all weather.  
 
Therefore, we request for deduction of one day salary towards Prime Minister Cares Fund to extend 
our full support to people and the government in this pandemic crisis of COVID-19. 
 

With warm regards,             
 

           Sd/- 
 [MD. WASI AHMAD]  

                        General Secretary 
Copy to: 
1. Shri Anshu Prakash Ji, Secretary (T), Government of India, New Delhi 
2. Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), BSNL Board, New Delhi 
3. Shri S. K. Gupta, Director (HR), BSNL Board, New Delhi 

https://www.bsnl.co.in/opencms/bsnl/BSNL/about_us/company/arvind_vdr.html

